
Rain out Policy 

You must first contact the opposing team manager and/or coach. Team contact information can 

be found on your schedule or at the website: greaterdaytonpl.org 

Both coaches will need to agree on an available re-schedule date that suits both teams. 

Upon receiving the re-schedule request, Greater Dayton Premier League will confirm the 

request with both teams by e-mail, giving them the date, time and field 

The game will then be posted on our website with the new information. 

If the opposition will not agree to the reschedule, the game will be played on the original date 

and location or it will be regarded as a forfeit. 

We have a flexible re-scheduling policy and will work with teams to the utmost of our abilities. 


